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Wars do not build Nations; wars destroy them.
Wars bring unnecessary pain, hunger, distress and suffering.
There is an alternative to war: the promotion of peace, the sharing of
resources and the creation of understanding among all people.

Nana-Fosu Randall, Founder

August 26, 2013

Mr. Benjamin Y.T. Weng
Care to Help Charity Foundation

Dear Mr. Weng,

On behalf of VAM, I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks and
gratitude for your donation of US$5,000.00. We greatly appreciate your
support and generosity.

Your contribution will assist in the funding of much needed
construction at the Voices of African Mothers Girls Academy in Ghana,
West Africa.

VAM is extremely proud of our continuing commitment to bring peace
and hope through education to the children of Africa.

It is through the tremendous generosity and support of individuals and
organizations, such as yours, that we can continue to establish, fund and
support the much needed programs that we sponsor for women and
children, such as VAM Girls Academy  soon to be a model for
demonstrating strong, viable and sustainable approaches toward
improving the quality of life for African women and their families.
(Please visit our website at www.vamothers.org to learn more about our
mission.)

Once again, we thank you for your generosity and wish good fortune to
you and your organization.

Warm Regards,

Nana-Fosu Randall
Founder and President


